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OVERVIEW 

This 13 module (39 CE credit) course 

introduces nurses or other health care 

professionals to nursing informatics theory, 

practice applications, self-assessment and 

skill development for the future. 

The course includes learning how computer 

technology is used in practice for clinical 

documentation, communication, discharge 

planning, client education, telehealth, AI, 

eHealth, expert systems, professional 

development, networking and project 

management. 

OBJECTIVES - Learners will: 

 Understand and apply theory related 
to computer-human interfaces, ethics, 
confidentiality and privacy, caring,
ergonomics and nursing informatics.

 Explore the dynamics of combining
technology with nursing practice.

 Apply principles of data and 
information documentation 

 Discuss the role of nurses in the 
evolution and implementation of 
eHealth, mHealth, DSS, and AI. 

 Practice client education development 

 Explore the use of technology for 
documentation, decision making,
discharge planning, collaboration. 

 Create a NI  competency plan.

 Analyze the role of nursing
informaticians in system research, 
implementation, and project 
management. 

Credits: 39 CE hours 

Length: 13 modules 

Tuition: $199 USD 

APPROVED COURSE 

This completely online, self-paced 

course is approved by the State of 

California Board of Registered Nursing 

for full CE credit; CE Provider No. CEP 

14891. Most State & Country licencing 

Boards accept CE credit approved by 

other State Boards. It can be used for 

up to 50% of ANCC accreditation CE 

requirements 

This course is personalized, self-paced 

and taken entirely online in the privacy 

of your own home or office. 

CERTIFICATE 

Upon completion, learners will receive 

a Board Approved Certificate of Com-

pletion for 39 CE credits in PDF format. 

http://nursing-informatics.com/nrpr101.html
http://nursing-informatics.com/nrpr101.html


More Details 

All courses are done completely online in our 

learning management system, including all 

materials, activities, assessments, assignments and 

interactions. You will receive electronic copies of all 

course materials. When done your course, you will 

receive a digital certificate of completion.  

ASSESSMENT 

Learners are assessed for their work on a variety of 
content-driven assignments including: 

Forums 

Worksheets 

Journals 

Quizzes 

Tip Lists 

Planning Tools 

Databases 

Posters 

Case Studies 

Module 10:       
Technology and Caring, Advocacy and 
Activism 

Module 11:       
Nursing Informatician Roles, 
Responsibilities 

Module 12:       
Nursing Informatics in Research and 
Project Management 

Module 13:       
Continuing Competencies in Nursing 
Informatics 

Module 1:      
Nursing Informatics Fundamentals 

Module 2      
Data, Electronic Health Records and 
Ethics. 

Module 3:      
Information Systems in Nursing - NIS & 
mHealth 

Module 4:      
Telenursing, eHealth and CHINs. 

Module 5:      
Nursing Informatics in Client Education 

Module 6:      
Nursing Informatics and Discharge 
Planning 

Module 7:      
Ergonomics, Human Computer Interfaces 
and Asepsis 

Module 8:  
Nursing Decision Support and Expert 
Systems, Artificial Intelligence 

Module 9:      
Collaborative Information Technology, 
Networking, Social Media 

NRPR 101 MODULES 

ENROLL NOW IN NRPR 101 at:  

http://nursing-informatics.com/store/ 

http://nursing-informatics.com/shop/
https://nursing-informatics.com/store/index.php



